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Missing truck found; Atchison Police seek suspects
(KAIR)--A missing pickup truck has been located, leaving Atchison Police to seek
whoever- responsible for last month- theft.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 1991
Chevrolet Silverado was recovered Monday.

Wilson, in the release, says the truck was located in an alley in the 800 block of
Mound Street.

The truck had been stolen February 24 while parked in an alley, located in the
1300 block of Kansas Avenue.

Anyone with information related to the theft should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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